
From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: WERB review
Date: Monday, March 6, 2017 12:14:48 PM

Hi Lily --
 
Ok, thanks, I’ll keep that in mind for the future.  Rene has nicely agreed to review.
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 
 

From: "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, March 6, 2017 at 8:40 AM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: WERB review
 
Hi, Carl:
 
I think you can post and at the same time to start a WERB procedure.
 
Lily
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 8:12 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: WERB review
 
Hi Lily –
 
I wanted to get your advice on something, if you have a minute …
 

At CalTech (on March 14th) I’m planning to talk about my “Device-independent quantum key
distribution” paper (the one I talked about at the QuICS Stakeholder’s Day).  Ideally I’d like to have
the paper posted on the arXiv before the talk.  However I was slow in finishing up the paper (my

fault) and I only got a complete draft ready on Feb. 28th.  This means that the time window for the
WERB review is pretty short.  So far I’ve gotten Emmanuel Knill to agree to review it, but I still need
one more reviewer.  (Stephen Jordan declined because he’s busy, and I asked Rene Peralta yesterday

mailto:carl.miller@nist.gov
mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov


but he hasn’t written back yet.)
 
Anyway, if I can’t post the paper by the time of the talk that’s ok – I can just offer to send it to any
interested audience members.  But I thought I’d check with you anyway to see if there’s other
options.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 

 


